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▪ Contract for transit services between McKinney Urban Transit District (MUTD) and 
Denton County Transportation Authority (DCTA) began 06/01/2017 and is set to expire 
12/31/2021.

▪ In August 2020, MUTD Board requested that MUTD Staff reach out to discuss potential 
service options with local transit agencies.

▪ DCTA and DART responded that they would be interested in a joint partnership to 
provide service to the MUTD area.

▪ Partner DCTA is no longer a part of our team due to a lack of resources. DART has picked 
up the remainder of responsibility, defined in greater detail in the Roles & 
Responsibilities section of the service proposal presentation. 

▪ DART has provided a presentation on the service proposal and an Interlocal Agreement 
between the two agencies. The ILA is currently being reviewed by MUTD and City of 
McKinney Legal.
– A special MUTD meeting will be held in early September to approve the final ILA. 

– The DART LGC will be meeting September 14th to approve the ILA. 

– DART Board will be meeting September 28th to complete final approval of ILA.
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